
 
82 Hart Field Road Suite 105 

Morgantown, WV 26508 

(304) 291-9571 

Thursday, May 05, 2016 
 
Please run the following legal advertisement on or before May 10, 2016. 

 
Public Notice 

The Morgantown Monongalia Metropolitan Planning Organization Policy Board will meet 
on May 19, 2016 at 6 PM at Morgantown City Hall 389 Spruce Street. Please note the 
meeting date correction from our previous advertisement. 
 
The MPO Policy Board will consider amending the urban area’s Transportation Improvement 
Program for the projects below on May 19, at 6 PM at the City of Morgantown City Hall, 389 
Spruce Street, Morgantown WV. The proposed amendments and adjustments are available at the 
MMMPO’s website: 
 
www.plantogether.org 
 
According to the MPO Citizen Participation Plan, any changes to the TIP requires a fifteen (15) 
day public comment period. The proposed TIP Amendment will be available for review from Friday 
April 29, 2016 through Wednesday May 16th, 2016 at the MPO at the address shown below. The 
MPO Policy Board will consider this item at a regularly scheduled meeting on March 19th at 6 PM 
at the City of Morgantown Council Chambers 389 Spruce Street Morgantown WV. More 
information may be found on these items by contacting the MPO Offices at the address and 
number below.  
 

Mountain Line Transit Authority relies on the MPO’s Public Participation Process to satisfy its 
public participation requirements for the Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) and this 
notice serves as invitation for public involvement, review and comments for the TIP relative to 
Mountain Line Transit Authority participation in this process.  

 
 
Questions or comments? Details of the proposed amendments are available at the MPO Office at 82 Hart 
Field Road Suite 105 Morgantown WV  26505 or call (304) 291-9571. Written comments should be 
received on or before March 16, 2016. 

http://www.plantogether.org/

